
RAWTENSTALL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM                        
           APPENDIX 3 (a) 
Action Plan following meeting on 24th September 2007 

 

Question/Issue Raised 
 

Responsible  
Member/Head of 

Service 

 
What action has been taken? 

 

Councillor Forshaw requested that a list of 
Cleansing Staff contact details be sent to her. 

Dave Whiteman Update to follow 

Grants were allocated as per the minutes. Democratic Services Grants have been transferred by BACS or 
cheque. 

Water Village Trust asked to reapply in December 
with more detailed quotes. 

Democratic Services Information received – grant to be 
reconsidered on 21st January 2008. 

Concerns raised in respect of frequency of gulley 
cleaning on Schofield Road and Barratt Road. 

Lancashire County 
Council 

Update to follow 

 


